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15 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Book Fair 

 
We are delighted to have the Scholastic Book Fair return to Carleton High School this autumn from 
Monday 27 November to Thursday 30 November.  
 
Reading for pleasure is transformative for students’ academic success and personal wellbeing, and 
something that we are extremely passionate about. The Book Fair aims to inspire and excite by 
bringing books to students in the heart of our school with a pop-up school book shop!  Scholastic Book 
Fair is a pop-up celebration of reading that puts the very best books directly into the hands of our 
students, all while raising rewards to spend on free books and essential resources for our school. 
 
The Book Fair will involve mobile bookcases packed with over 200 of the newest and best books from 
over 60 publishers, including exclusive titles that you will not see in shops or at any other Fairs.  
 
The Book Fair will be available during break times and after school, located in our School entrance. To 
purchase goods from the Book Fair, students are required to pay by cash. Students will be able to take 
their purchased items away with them once paid for.  

We are extremely excited for the return of the Book Fair and look forward to the enjoyment that it will 
bring.  If you should require any further details, please do nothesitate to contact the school.  

Best wishes,  

 
Mrs G Skyner 
Assistant Headteacher 
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